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          October 10th, 2016       BULLETIN 
                                                                                   
                                                                                         

STAFF BIRTHDAYS THIS AND NEXT WEEK:            
      Alma Marin-Rodriguez; Oct. 13th, Janene Elder; Oct. 13th, 
Keefe Reuther; Oct. 13th, Stacey Allen; Oct. 15th,  

Delia Lopez; Oct. 16th 
 
STAFF AND STUDENTS: 
      

 

1. Vote for School Site Council Representatives today at lunch in 
the quad! Our nominees are Cole Wolf, Ryan Robson, Lucy 
Jensen and Rebecca Epner 

  

 

2. Reminder to those that signed up in Room 903 for the Engineering 
Lecture on Tuesday. Bring your lunch and come to Room 903 at 

the start of lunch. See you there!  
 
3. Attention students! COLOR GUARD is looking for new members! 

IF you’re interested in dancing and performing, meet in the band 
room, (Room 804), during lunch anytime this week and speak with 
Mr. Fiedler. 

                        Color Guard is a 4th period class offering P.E. credit. 

                         No experience is necessary! 

                         This is a great way to meet new people and be involved! 

                                                JOIN TODAY! 

 
4. On Thursday, October 13th at 7:00 PM in the auditorium, Guest 

Speaker Jack Renkins will be hosting a free presentation for any 
students who hope to play college sports. The hour long 
presentation is called The True Facts about College Athletic 
Recruiting. It is applicable to all aspiring athletes from Division I to 



Division III sports. If you have any questions contact Heather Ryan 
at hryan813@gmail.com 

     

5. This week is SPIRIT WEEK!!  
                             Tuesday: “Tweedledee & Tweedledum” --------Twin Day 

                             Wednesday: “Queen of the Court”---------Sports Gear Day 

                            Thursday: “Mad Hatter”-------Crazy Hair or Hat Day 

                            Friday: “Paint the Roses”-------Red and Black Day 

 

6. The PSAT will be administered to  all 10th graders on 
Wednesday, October 19th, a minimum day.  All sophomores are 
already registered. 
 
Juniors and Freshmen may purchase a test for $15 at the Finance 
Office before or after school or during lunch. There are only a 
limited number of tests left, so buy yours ASAP!  Fee Waivers are 
available for eligible juniors at the Finance Office.   Tickets will 
not be sold after Wed. 10/12!!!  
    

 

7. All new and returning girls’ water polo players, please attend a 

brief lunch time meeting in Room #306 this Wednesday, October 

12th. If you think you might be interested in playing but aren’t 

sure or have never played before, please come by the meeting. 

Thanks, Coach Atwell.  
 

8. Attention SENIORS: We are holding College Lunchtime Workshops 
on the next 4 Tuesdays!  

Head to the auditorium at lunch to get your questions about 
college applications answered with the added benefit of receiving 
delicious cookies from the PTSA moms!  

FIRST Program: Tues. October 11th – Creating the Perfect List & 
Why Apply Early? 
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SECOND Program: Tues. October 18th –The Application Itself & 
Complete Guide to Essays 

THIRD Program: Tues. October 25th –Interview Advice, Final 
Application Tips & What to do After You Hit “Submit” 

FOURTH Program: Tues. November 1st- Alternate Paths---
Community College, Gap Year, Apprenticeship Programs, 
Certificate Programs, Trade Schools, Military Enlistment 

 
9. Have a question for the principal? Have something you’d like to 

speak with him about in a casual setting? Come to the library 
before school this Wed. 10-12!  

 
10. The LJHS Music Department's Annual Rummage Sale is              

coming! 
Every fall, the LJHS Music Department transforms the theatre lobby 
into a pop-up thrift shop to raise money for much needed supplies. 
We are currently taking donations for this year's sale and could use 
anything you have to spare! 
Gently used appliances, electronics, games, toys, sporting goods, 
housewares, clothing (no underwear please), books, music, and any 
other items you think someone may want to purchase are accepted!     
We can offer a tax write-off for large donations. 
 
Donations can be brought to the band room (rm 804 - just down the 
stairs from the pool!) during the school day (please do not bring 
items to the main office or the theatre).  
 
Please contact Music Department director Mr Fiedler 
(mfiedler@sandi.net) to set up a time to drop off your items or if you 
need help unloading your vehicle (we can help!). 
 
The sale itself will be on Friday November 11th (Veteran's Day) from 
12PM-5PM and Saturday November 12th from 7AM-1PM in and 
outside of the Parker Auditorium Lobby (right off of Nautilus St).  If 
you can't donate, consider coming to find some hidden treasure! 
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